
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
Science week was a great success. Mr Paterson welcomed Donald Pritchard, a STEM ambassador into school 
to build gliders, as part of their D&T project. Donald is a very experienced teacher who has very close links with 
Wolverhampton University. He donated the wood needed to build the gliders and provided such support to the 
children, linking physics to They learnt so much from such a passionate expert, and we can’t wait to see these 
gliders in action! 
Miss Smith welcomed Archer Jason Roberts into school to work with the children. Archery is great for co-
ordination and balance. We were so proud of the children’s positive ‘can-do’ attitudes, and they thoroughly 
enjoyed the visit. 

 
The sun is finally out, so hopefully you will get to enjoy some time outside this weekend. 
 
 

Mrs Rowena Kaminski 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & 

NOTICES 

WORSHIP                                      

Our Value this term: ASPIRE If any children 
have any examples of their own aspirations, or 
achievements they have made to inspire 
others, then please let us know! 
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UPCOMING EVENTS NEWS 

Click here to view our upcoming events.  
 
Events at a glance: 
 
Badger Class Assembly for parents: Monday 
27th March 2pm 
Church Easter Service: Tuesday 29th March 
9:30am 
Easter Spelling Bee: Thursday 30th March 
2023 
Last Day of Term: Friday 31st March 2023  
Children return to school: Monday 17th April 
2023 

 

 
 
 

Click here to view what 
our students have 
been up to recently. 
 

Badger’s welcome display  

 

Happy Birthday to: 

Julian, Sam and Harry, who celebrate their 

birthdays this week - We hope you enjoy 

your special day! 

 

Science Week  

      

 

Easter preparations 

• If you would like to buy a raffle ticket for our 

fantastic Easter hamper please pop into the 

school office, or ring/email us! 50p per ticket 

• Our school church service will be held on 

Tuesday 29th March at 9:30am – all parents and 

carers welcome! 

 

Mateen and Riley proudly sharing our 

Welcome wall designed and created by 

Mrs Blakemore – we love it - it really 

captures the ethos of our school.  

Donald Pritchard, STEM ambassador, with 

our Year 5 & 6 pupils, building gliders as part 

of their D&T project. 

Headteacher awards: 

Badgers: Mateen & Jake 
Otters: Alys & Billy 
Squirrels: Arthur & Bonnie 
Bumblebees: Willow & Mia E 
 

 

https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/event/
https://www.tilstockprimaryschool.co.uk/news/school-news/

